
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   Date: 25th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The schools Catering Manager has informed me that their supplier Bidfood has notified us that any 
item purchased from themselves currently has a high risk of contamination of mustard and peanuts.  

Although our Catering Manager always takes lengthy measures regarding allergen control, this is out 
of our control as a school for the time being. 

I would advise that until this issue is resolved by Bidfood that your son/daughter bring a pack lunch, 
as it is possible that any food item they serve currently is contaminated.    

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Simpson 

Medical administrator  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


